Breaking The Silence Diane Chamberlain
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience not quite lesson,
amusement, as without difficulty as treaty can be gotten by just checking out
a books Breaking The Silence Diane Chamberlain along with it is not directly
done, you could agree to even more in relation to this life, roughly the
world.
We come up with the money for you this proper as competently as simple
artifice to get those all. We manage to pay for Breaking The Silence Diane
Chamberlain and numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific
research in any way. in the course of them is this Breaking The Silence Diane
Chamberlain that can be your partner.

SUMMER'S CHILD Diane Chamberlain
2012-08-15 Early on the morning of
her eleventh birthday, on the beach
beside her North Carolina home, Daria
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

Cato receives an unbelievable gift
from the sea—an abandoned newborn
baby. When the infant’s identity
cannot be uncovered, she is adopted
by Daria’s loving family. But her
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silent secrets continue to haunt
Daria. Now, twenty years later,
Shelly has grown into an unusual,
ethereal young woman whom Daria
continues to protect. But when Rory
Taylor, a friend from Daria’s
childhood and now a television
producer, returns at Shelly’s request
to do a story about the circumstances
surrounding her birth, something
precarious shifts in the small town
of Kill Devil Hills. The more
questions Rory asks, the more
unsettled the tiny community becomes,
as closely guarded secrets and the
sins of that long-ago summer begin to
surface. Piece by piece, the mystery
of summer’s child is being exposed, a
mystery that no one involved—not
Shelly, Daria, not even Rory—is
prepared to face.
Her Mother's Shadow Diane Chamberlain
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

2019-04-15 Get swept up in the
continuing emotional saga of Kiss
River in this final compelling
instalment of the Keeper of the Light
trilogy, from New York Times
bestselling author Diane Chamberlain.
Annie A loving mother and wife, Annie
O’Neill was the heart of the small
community of Kiss River. But her
generous nature hid a darker side
that remained secret for years after
her tragic death. Lacey When Lacey
O’Neill finally learns the shattering
truth about the mother she’s spent a
decade emulating, the foundation of
her life begins to crumble. Then her
close childhood friend dies, leaving
her teenage daughter, Mackenzie, in
Lacey’s care, and Lacey unwillingly
finds herself in the role of mother.
Mackenzie Uprooted by her mother’s
death, Mackenzie resents her new home
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of Kiss River. She wants nothing to
do with the father who never knew she
existed—and especially not her
mother’s oldest friend. But the
person who could understand her best
might be the one she resents most:
Lacey. Originally published in 2004
Not a Sound Heather Gudenkauf
2017-05-30 A shocking discovery and
chilling secrets converge in this
gripping novel from New York Times
bestselling author Heather Gudenkauf
When a tragic accident leaves nurse
Amelia Winn deaf, she loses
everything that matters—her job, her
husband, David, and her stepdaughter,
Nora. Now, two years later and with
the help of her hearing dog, Stitch,
she is finally getting back on her
feet. But when she discovers the body
of a fellow nurse in the dense bush
by the river, deep in the woods near
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

her cabin, she is plunged into a
disturbing mystery that could shatter
the carefully reconstructed pieces of
her life all over again. As clues
begin to surface, Amelia finds
herself swept into an investigation
that hits all too close to home. But
how much is she willing to risk in
order to uncover the truth and bring
a killer to justice? And don’t miss
Heather’s latest book, AN OVERNIGHT
GUEST! You’ll be chilled and riveted
from start to finish with this story
of an unexpected visitor and a deadly
snowstorm! Check out these other
riveting novels of suspense by
bestselling author Heather Gudenkauf:
The Weight of Silence These Things
Hidden One Breath Away Little Mercies
Missing Pieces Before She Was Found
This is How I Lied
The Secret Life of CeeCee Wilkes
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Diane Chamberlain 2016-05-17 After a
dark night of unimaginable
consequences, CeeCee Wilkes starts a
new life as Eve Elliot and now, as a
successful therapist, finds her past
and present colliding, forcing her to
make a difficult decision.
The Escape Artist Diane Chamberlain
2014
The Silent Sister Diane Chamberlain
2014-10-07 In The Silent Sister,
Riley MacPherson has spent her entire
life believing that her older sister
Lisa committed suicide as a teenager.
Now, over twenty years later, her
father has passed away and she's in
New Bern, North Carolina cleaning out
his house when she finds evidence to
the contrary. Lisa is alive. Alive
and living under a new identity. But
why exactly was she on the run all
those years ago, and what secrets are
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

being kept now? As Riley works to
uncover the truth, her discoveries
will put into question everything she
thought she knew about her family.
Riley must decide what the past means
for her present, and what she will do
with her newfound reality, in this
engrossing New York Times bestselling
mystery from Diane Chamberlain.
False Memory Dean Koontz 2012 While
struggling to help an agoraphobic
friend cope, Martie Rhodes, a young
video game designer, suddenly falls
prey to her own traumatic autophobia,
a fear of herself.
A Mother's Confession Kelly Rimmer
2016-10-28
The Shadow Wife Diane Chamberlain
2010-12-01 Joelle D'Angelo's best
friend, Mara, is left with brain
damage after she suffers an aneurysm
giving birth to her son. Alone and
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grieving, Joelle turns to the only
other person who understands her
pain: her colleague—and Mara's
husband—Liam. What starts out as
comfort between friends gradually
becomes something more…something
undeniable. Torn by guilt and the
impossibility of her feelings for
Liam, Joelle sets out determined to
find help for Mara, no matter how
unconventional the source. Her search
leads her to a mansion in Monterey,
California, and into the life of a
woman shrouded in mystery. Carlynn
Kling Shire is a healer and,
according to Joelle's parents, saved
Joelle's life when she was an infant.
As Joelle is guided down an
unfamiliar path by a woman keeping
her own shocking secrets, she
discovers that while some love is
doomed, some love is destined to
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

survive anything. Previously
published as Cypress Point
Breaking The Silence Diane
Chamberlain 2015-10-30 Laura
Brandon's promise to her dying father
was simple: to visit an elderly woman
she'd never heard of before. A woman
who remembers nothing—except the
distant past. Visiting Sarah Tolley
seemed a small enough sacrifice to
make. But Laura's promise results in
another death. Her husband's. And
after their five-year-old daughter,
Emma, witnesses her father's suicide,
Emma refuses to talk about it…to talk
at all. Frantic and guilt ridden,
Laura contacts the only person who
may be able to help. A man she's met
only once—six years before. A man who
doesn't know he's Emma's real father.
Guided only by a child's silence and
an old woman's fading memories, the
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two unravel a tale of love and
despair, of bravery and unspeakable
evil. A tale that's shrouded in
silence…and that unbelievably links
them all.
The Good Father Diane Chamberlain
2012-04-24 After losing his
construction job and his home, 23year-old single father Travis Brown,
who will do anything for his daughter
Bella, gets an offer to participate
in a onetime criminal act that
promises quick money and no
repercussions, which forces him to
make a difficult decision for his
daughter's sake. Original. 52,000
first printing.
The Dream Daughter Diane Chamberlain
2018-10-02 New York Times bestselling
author Diane Chamberlain delivers a
thrilling, mind-bending novel about
one mother's journey to save her
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

child. When Carly Sears, a young
woman widowed by the Vietnam war,
receives the news that her unborn
baby girl has a heart defect, she is
devastated. It is 1970, and she is
told that nothing can be done to help
her child. But her brother-in-law, a
physicist with a mysterious past,
tells her that perhaps there is a way
to save her baby. What he suggests is
something that will shatter every
preconceived notion that Carly has.
Something that will require a kind of
strength and courage she never knew
existed. Something that will mean an
unimaginable leap of faith on Carly's
part. And all for the love of her
unborn child. The Dream Daughter is a
rich, genre-spanning, breathtaking
novel about one mother's quest to
save her child, unite her family, and
believe in the unbelievable. Diane
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Chamberlain pushes the boundaries of
faith and science to deliver a novel
that you will never forget. Praise
for The Dream Daughter: "Chamberlain
writes with supernatural
gifts...fate, destiny, chance and
hope combine for a heady and
breathless wonder of a read." —Pam
Jenoff, New York Times bestselling
author of The Orphan's Tale "Can a
story be both mind-bending and
heartfelt? In Diane Chamberlain’s
hands, it can. The Dream Daughter
will hold readers in anxious suspense
until the last satisfying page."
—Therese Fowler, New York Times
bestselling author of Z
The Courage Tree Diane Chamberlain
2012-08-15 It is Every Mother's
Nightmare…Only Worse Eight-year-old
Sophie Donohue just wanted to be like
every other little girl. Which is why
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

her mother, Janine, reluctantly
agreed to let her go on the weekend
camping trip with her Brownie troop.
But when Janine arrives to pick up
Sophie after the trip, her daughter
is not with the others. Somehow,
along the forested route from West
Virginia, Sophie has disappeared. But
Sophie is no ordinary eight-year-old.
She suffers from a rare disease, and
Janine has recently enrolled her in
an experimental treatment as a last
effort to save her life—despite the
vehement objections of her exhusband, Joe. Without her medication,
Sophie cannot survive long. All her
mother's instincts tell Janine that
Sophie is alive, but time is running
out. Deep in the Virginia forest,
another drama unfolds. Sophie finds
refuge in a remote cabin inhabited by
Zoe, a woman who wants nothing to do
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with the child. Zoe is struggling to
save her own daughter from the law,
and Sophie's presence jeopardizes any
chance of that happening. She is as
determined to save her daughter as
Janine is to save Sophie…and only one
of them can succeed.
Before the Storm Diane Chamberlain
2013-02-26 An overprotective parent,
Laurel Lockwood is terrified when the
church where her son is attending a
church social is consumed by fire and
delighted when Andy not only survives
but saves other children from the
flames, until she discovers that Andy
has fallen under suspicion of arson
for starting the fire.
The Lies We Told Diane Chamberlain
2021-12-06 From New York Times
bestselling author Diane Chamberlain.
Risks and rewards. Sisters and
secrets. A riveting tale of family
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

gone wrong. Maya and Rebecca Ward are
both accomplished physicians, but
that’s where the sisters’
similarities end. After a devastating
hurricane hits the coast of North
Carolina, Rebecca urges Maya to join
her in the relief effort. It turns
out to be just what Maya needs—but
then her helicopter crashes into
raging floodwaters, there appear to
be no survivors. Forced to accept her
sister is gone, Rebecca turns to
Maya’s husband Adam—first for
comfort, then in passion. Unaware
that, miles from civilization, Maya
is injured and trapped with strangers
she’s not certain she can trust. Now
Maya must find the courage to save
herself—unaware that the life she
left has changed forever. Previously
published.
Breaking the Silence Diane
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Chamberlain 2012-08-15 A Father's
Dying Wish. A Husband's Shocking
Suicide. A Daughter's Inexplicable
Silence. Laura Brandon's promise to
her dying father was simple: to visit
an elderly woman she'd never heard of
before. A woman who remembers
nothing—except the distant past.
Visiting Sarah Tolley seemed a small
enough sacrifice to make. But Laura's
promise results in another death. Her
husband's. And after their five-yearold daughter, Emma, witnesses her
father's suicide, Emma refuses to
talk about it—to talk at all. Frantic
and guilt ridden, Laura contacts the
only person who may be able to help.
A man she's met only once—six years
before. A man who doesn't know he's
Emma's real father. Guided only by a
child's silence and an old woman's
fading memories, the two unravel a
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

tale of love and despair, of bravery
and unspeakable evil. A tale that's
shrouded in silence…and that
unbelievably links them all.
The Good Suicides Antonio Hill
2014-06-17 Unrelenting hero of The
Summer of Dead Toys, Inspector Hector
Salgado returns in another riveting
crime thriller After a company
retreat in a remote country house,
senior employees of Alemany Cosmetics
return with a dark secret. They’ve
each received an anonymous, menacing
email of only two words: “Never
forget”. What’s worse, the message is
accompanied by a nightmarish photo
attachment showing the bodies of
dogs—hung to death from a tree—near
the very same farm estate they just
visited. When they begin killing
themselves, one by one, the
connection between the shocking
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photos and the suicides baffles
Barcelona law enforcement and
corporate think tanks alike,
threatening a terrifying end for
everyone involved. Breaking through
the insular power structures of these
enigmatic executives isn't easy, but
Inspector Salgado has his own ways of
making those still alive speak up. As
the clock is ticking before another
suicide, Salgado is doing all he can
to bring the terror to an end.
Meanwhile, his partner Leire, bored
on her maternity leave, remains
fixated on Salgado’s missing wife,
Ruth. She refuses to give up on a
case many—including Salgado—fear is
hopeless. Antonio Hill deftly braids
these two stories together for a
richly layered and darkly chilling
thriller about secrets, cover-ups,
and devastating lies.
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

The Stories We Tell Patti Callahan
Henry 2014-06-24 Bestselling author
Patti Callahan Henry is back with a
powerful novel about the stories we
tell and the people we trust. Eve and
Cooper Morrison are Savannah's power
couple. They're on every artistic
board and deeply involved in the
community. She owns and operates a
letterpress studio specializing in
the handmade; he runs a digital
magazine featuring all things
southern gentlemen. The perfect
juxtaposition of the old and the new,
Eve and Cooper are the beautiful
people. The lucky ones. And they have
the wealth and name that comes from
being part of an old Georgia family.
But things may not be as good as they
seem. Eve's sister, Willa, is staying
with the family until she gets "back
on her feet." Their daughter, Gwen,

10/25

Downloaded from
chloeredcarpetsweeps.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

is all adolescent rebellion. And
Cooper thinks Eve works too much.
Still, the Morrison marriage is
strong. After twenty-one years
together, Eve and Cooper know each
other. They count on each other. They
know what to expect. But when Cooper
and Willa are involved in a car
accident, the questions surrounding
the event bring the family close to
breaking point. Sifting between the
stories—what Cooper says, what Willa
remembers, what the evidence
indicates—Eve has to find out what
really happened. And what she's going
to do about it.A riveting story about
the power of truth, The Stories we
Tell will open your eyes and
rearrange your heart.
It Happens All the Time Amy Hatvany
2017-03-28 -Amber Bryant and Tyler
Hicks have been best friends since
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

they were teenagers--trusting and
depending on each other through some
of the darkest periods of their young
lives. And while Amber has always
felt that their relationship is
strictly platonic, Tyler has long
harbored the secret desire that they
might one day become more than
friends ... Despite the fact that
Amber is [now] engaged to her college
sweetheart, a flirtation begins to
grow between them. One night, fueled
by alcohol and concerns about whether
she's getting married too young,
Amber kisses Tyler. What happens next
will change them forever--Amazon.com.
Keeper of the Light Diane Chamberlain
2019-02-11 Lose yourself in this
captivating tale of love and
betrayal, lies and forgiveness, from
New York Times bestselling author
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Diane Chamberlain. Dr. Olivia Simon
is on duty in the emergency room of
North Carolina’s Outer Banks Hospital
when a gunshot victim is brought in.
Midway through the desperate effort
to save the young woman’s life,
Olivia realizes who she is—Annie
O’Neill. The woman Olivia’s husband,
Paul, is in love with. When Annie
dies on the operating table, she
leaves behind three other victims.
Alec O’Neill, who thought he had the
perfect marriage. Paul, whose
fixation on Annie is unshakable. And
Olivia, who is desperate to
understand the woman who destroyed
her marriage. Now they are left with
unanswered questions about who Annie
really was. And about the secrets she
kept hidden so well. Originally
published in 2011
The Moment She Left Susan Lewis
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

2016-07-28 The compelling novel from
the bestselling author of Behind
Closed Doors, No Child of Mine and
Don't Let Me Go. Kesterly-on-Sea is
full of secrets. Some are darker than
others; many are shameful. One is
even deadly. Andee is an ex-detective
whose marriage is breaking up. So
when a young female student
disappears without trace, she throws
herself into the search. Meanwhile,
the town’s beloved Rowzee Cayne has
just discovered that she is
terminally ill, and doesn’t want to
burden her family and friends with
the news. Andee and Rowzee don't know
it yet, but their journeys are going
to help them uncover a secret. One
that is going to affect them more
than they could ever imagine. Praise
for Susan Lewis A master storyteller'
Diane Chamberlain 'Utterly
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compelling' Sun 'An emotionally
charged, heartbreaking novel'
Essential
Reflection Diane Chamberlain
2010-11-01 Rachel Huber returns to
her hometown of Reflection to care
for her ailing grandmother. Twenty
years ago, a tragedy occurred in
Reflection and people hold Rachel
responsible. Now she finds herself
the object of anger and hostility.
She's not without her allies,
however. Lily Jackson, a young woman
who was personally touched by the
tragedy, perplexes everyone by
treating Rachel with compassion. And
Michael Stoltz, the minister of the
Mennonite church, is elated by
Rachel's return. He and Rachel were
close friends as children, and that
childhood bond quickly evolves into a
loving relationship that must be
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

hidden from the town. It is Rachel's
grandmother, Helen, however, who
becomes her strongest advocate,
surprising Rachel with her wise
counsel and rare strength--and with a
wealth of secrets she has long been
concealing. "Diane Chamberlain's
finest work to date. . . The reader
is swept into the town's emotion and
suspense." --Richmond Times Dispatch.
The Bay at Midnight Diane Chamberlain
2022-04-04 Get swept up in this
enticing, emotional story of family
suspense from New York Times
bestselling author Diane Chamberlain.
Her family’s cottage on the New
Jersey shore was a place of freedom
and innocence for Julie Bauer—until
her seventeen-year-old sister,
Isabel, was murdered. It’s been more
than forty years since that August
night, but Julie’s memories of her
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sister’s death still shape her world.
Now someone from her past is raising
questions about what really happened
that night. About Julie’s own
complicity. About a devastating
secret her mother kept from them all.
About the person who went to prison
for Izzy’s murder—and the person who
didn’t. Faced with questions and
armed with few answers, Julie must
gather the courage to revisit her
past and untangle the complex
emotions that led to one unspeakable
act of violence on the bay at
midnight. Originally published in
2005
Fire and Rain Diane Chamberlain
2011-02-08 Into the drought-weary
California town of Valle Rosa comes a
stranger who promises he can make it
rain. All he asks for is a place to
stay and complete privacy. But he is
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

too charismatic to maintain a low
profile . . . and the adobe cottage
he's given to live in is owned by an
investigative TV reporter struggling
to revive her career. Fire and Rain
is a love story filled with mystery
and heart.
Breaking The Silence Diane
Chamberlain 2011-11-01 Laura
Brandon's promise to her dying father
was simple: to visit an elderly woman
she'd never heard of before. A woman
who remembers nothing– except the
distant past. Visiting Sarah Tolley
seemed a small enough sacrifice to
make. But Laura's promise results in
another death. Her husband's. And
after their five–year–old daughter,
Emma, witnesses her father's suicide,
Emma refuses to talk about it to talk
at all. Frantic and guilt ridden,
Laura contacts the only person who
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may be able to help. A man she's met
only once– six years before. A man
who doesn't know he's Emma's real
father. Guided only by a child's
silence and an old woman's fading
memories, the two unravel a tale of
love and despair, of bravery and
unspeakable evil. A tale that's
shrouded in silence and that
unbelievably links them all.
The First Lie Diane Chamberlain
2013-06-04 An e-original short story
that sets the stage for bestselling
author Diane Chamberlain's novel
Necessary Lies (September 2013). The
First Lie gives readers an early
glimpse into the life of thirteenyear-old Ivy Hart. It's 1958 in rural
North Carolina, where Ivy lives with
her grandmother and sister on a
tobacco farm. As tenant farmers, Ivy
and her family don't have much
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

freedom, though she and her best
friend, Henry, often sneak away in
search of adventure...and their
truest selves. But life on the farm
takes a turn when Ivy's teenage
sister gives birth—all the while
maintaining her silence about the
baby's father. Soon Ivy finds herself
navigating the space between
adolescence and adulthood as she
tries to unravel a dark web of family
secrets and make sense of her everevolving life in the segregated
South. Advance praise for Diane
Chamberlain's Necessary Lies: "It
will steal your heart."—Katrina
Kittle, author of The Blessings of
the Animals "An emotional
powerhouse." —Mary Alice Monroe, New
York Times bestselling author of
Beach House Memories
"Enthralling...[it] transfixed me
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from the very first pages, and its
vivid and sympathetic characters
haunted me long after the
last."—Christina Schwarz, New York
Times bestselling author of Drowning
Ruth
The Stolen Marriage Diane Chamberlain
2017-10-03 Steeped in history and
filled with heart-wrenching twists,
The Stolen Marriage is an emotionally
captivating novel of secrets,
betrayals, prejudice, and
forgiveness. It showcases Diane
Chamberlain at the top of her talent.
One mistake, one fateful night, and
Tess DeMello’s life is changed
forever. It is 1944. Pregnant, alone,
and riddled with guilt, twenty-threeyear-old Tess DeMello abruptly gives
up her budding career as a nurse and
ends her engagement to the love of
her life, unable to live a lie.
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

Instead, she turns to the baby’s
father for help and agrees to marry
him, moving to the small, rural town
of Hickory, North Carolina. Tess’s
new husband, Henry Kraft, is a
secretive man who often stays out all
night, hides money from his new wife,
and shows her no affection. Tess
quickly realizes she’s trapped in a
strange and loveless marriage with no
way out. The people of Hickory love
and respect Henry but see Tess as an
outsider, treating her with suspicion
and disdain. When one of the town’s
golden girls dies in a terrible
accident, everyone holds Tess
responsible. But Henry keeps his
secrets even closer now, though it
seems that everyone knows something
about him that Tess does not. When a
sudden polio epidemic strikes
Hickory, the townspeople band
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together to build a polio hospital.
Tess knows she is needed and defies
Henry’s wishes to begin working at
there. Through this work, she begins
to find purpose and meaning. Yet at
home, Henry’s actions grow more
alarming by the day. As Tess works to
save the lives of her patients, can
she untangle the truth behind her
husband’s mysterious behavior and
find the love—and the life—she was
meant to have? A Library Reads Top
Ten Book of October 2017 Praise for
The Stolen Marriage: "[A] wellcrafted crime-tinged tale."
—Publishers Weekly "The Stolen
Marriage is the kind of story that
will grab you and refuse to let you
go until you turn the last page."
—All About Romance "Readers will be
sucked in immediately...you just
can't go wrong with a book with
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

[Chamberlain's] name on the cover."
—Southern Pines Pilot
Little Mercies Heather Gudenkauf
2017-04-01 “Heather Gudenkauf is one
of my favorite new authors.” —Lisa
Scottoline In this ripped-from-theheadlines tour de force, New York
Times bestselling author Heather
Gudenkauf shows how one small mistake
can have life-altering consequences…
Veteran social worker Ellen Moore is
a fiercely dedicated children’s
advocate. But a simple moment of
distraction will have repercussions
that Ellen could never have imagined,
threatening to shatter everything she
holds dear and trapping her between
the gears of the system she works
for. Meanwhile, when ten-year-old
Jenny Briard suddenly finds herself
on her own, she is forced to survive
with nothing but a few dollars and
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her street smarts. The last thing she
wants is a social worker, but when
Ellen’s and Jenny’s lives collide,
little do they know just how much
they can help one another. A powerful
and emotionally charged tale about
motherhood and justice, Little
Mercies is a searing portrait of the
tenuous grasp we have on the things
we love most, and the ties that
unexpectedly bring us together.
Originally published in 2014. Don’t
miss Heather Gudenkauf’s newest novel
NOT A SOUND, out May 30, 2017!
Secret Lives Diane Chamberlain
2010-06-28 Actress Eden Riley's
decision to make a film about her
mother plunges her into a shattering
confrontation with her own past,
irrevocably altering her life and the
lives of those she loves. Her mother,
Katherine Swift, was a renowned
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

children's author who died when Eden
was very young. Now Eden, recovering
from a divorce and disillusioned with
her glamorous life, returns to the
childhood home of the mother she
barely knew. She moves in with her
uncle, archaeologist Kyle Swift and
his wife, Louise. Eden gets more than
she bargained for when Kyle gives her
the journal her mother had kept from
the age of thirteen until her death.
Eden is spellbound by the powerfully
written, intimate diary that
chronicles a life of hardship,
madness and tragedy. But her
fascination turns to horror when she
discovers the shocking truth about
her mother's life. Eden turns for
comfort to Ben Alexander, Kyle's
colleague, not knowing that Ben has a
secret of his own that could ruin
Eden and her career. Now Eden must
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make a heartbreaking decision as she
struggles to lay the ghosts of the
past to rest and come to terms with
her own future. Shifting gracefully
between Eden's world and Katherine's,
Secret Lives seduces with the power
of its images and the lyricism of its
prose.
The Weight of Silence Heather
Gudenkauf 2016-01-26 The runaway New
York Times bestseller--over half a
million copies in print It happens
quietly one hot August morning in
Iowa: two families awaken to find
their little girls have gone missing
in the night. Seven-year-old Calli
Clark suffers from selective mutism
brought on by a tragedy when she was
a toddler. Petra Gregory is Calli's
best friend--and her voice. But
neither girl has been heard from
since they vanished. Now, Calli and
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

Petra's parents are tied by the
question of what happened to their
children. And the answer is trapped
in the silence of unspoken family
secrets.
Secrets She Left Behind Diane
Chamberlain 2013-05-28 Abandoned by
his mother, teenaged Keith struggles
with physical and emotional scars
from an arson fire and harbors hatred
for his half-sister, Maggie, who has
been released from prison for her
role in setting the fire.
The One Thing More Anne Perry
2013-03-26 A royalist out to save
Louis XVI from the guillotine is
murdered in this mystery set in
revolutionary France by a New York
Times–bestselling master. Célie
Laurent stands in the convention hall
of the French Republic, watching the
deputies vote one by one. Most of
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them have just one word to say:
“Death.” As the night wears on, the
outcome of the vote moves beyond
doubt, and Louis XVI is condemned to
the guillotine. Célie will have just
four days to save the king’s life. As
the Revolution reaches a fever pitch,
Célie falls in with a group of
royalists who are willing to do
whatever it takes to keep France from
killing its king. Their plan is
daring, but just might work—until the
group’s leader is murdered in cold
blood. Somewhere among the royalists
lies a traitor, and Célie and her
friends must find him soon, lest they
lose their heads before Louis loses
his. From the New York
Times–bestselling author of the
William Monk and Charlotte and Thomas
Pitt series, acclaimed for her
atmospheric historical settings, The
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

One Thing More is a fascinating tale
of suspense.
The Displacements Bruce Holsinger
2022-07-05 "A gripping, full-throttle
page turner."– Miranda Cowley Heller,
#1 New York Times bestselling author
of The Paper Palace An adrenalinefueled story of lives upended and
transformed by an unprecedented
catastrophe To all appearances, the
Larsen-Hall family has everything:
healthy children, a stable marriage,
a lucrative career for Brantley, and
the means for Daphne to pursue her
art full-time. Their deluxe new Miami
life has just clicked into place when
Luna—the world’s first category 6
hurricane—upends everything they have
taken for granted. When the storm
makes landfall, it triggers a descent
of another sort. Their home
destroyed, two of its members
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missing, and finances abruptly cut
off, the family finds everything they
assumed about their lives now up for
grabs. Swept into a mass rush of
evacuees from across the American
South, they are transported hundreds
of miles to a FEMA megashelter where
their new community includes an
insurance-agent-turned-drug dealer, a
group of vulnerable children, and a
dedicated relief worker trying to
keep the peace. Will “normal” ever
return? A suspenseful read plotted on
a vast national tapestry, The
Displacements thrillingly explores
what happens when privilege is lost
and resilience is tested in a swiftly
changing world.
Saving Max Antoinette van Heugten
2021-06-14 Max Parkman is perfect in
his mother's eyes. Until he's accused
of murder. Attorney Danielle Parkman
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

can't deny her son's behavior has
been getting worse—drugs and violent
outbursts have become a frightening
routine. But when she receives the
diagnosis from a top-notch adolescent
psychiatric facility that Max is
deeply disturbed—and dangerous—it
seems too devastating to accept.
Until she finds Max, weapon in hand,
at the bedside of a fellow patient
who has been brutally stabbed to
death. Separated from Max and trapped
in a maelstrom of doubt and fear,
Danielle's mothering instincts snap
sharply into focus. The justice
system is bearing down on her son, so
she must use her years of legal
experience to find out the truth, no
matter what that might be. But has
she, too, lost touch with reality? Is
her son truly a killer? Previously
published.
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Kiss River Diane Chamberlain
2019-03-11 Return to Kiss River in
the second emotional novel in the
acclaimed trilogy from bestselling
author Diane Chamberlain. Separated
by a continent from her child, Gina
Higgins comes to Kiss River with
little more than a desperate plan.
Now, saving her daughter depends on
whether she can uncover a message
buried deep below the ocean’s
surface. Kiss River’s historic
nineteenth-century lighthouse has all
but fallen into the sea, taking with
it the huge Fresnel lens that once
served as its beacon. Gina is
desperate to find a way to raise the
lens; the glass holds the key to her
future, her fortune and her only
chance to save the one person who
matters to her. Clay O’Neill lives in
the old light keeper’s house, a home
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

he shares with his sister, Lacey.
When Lacey invites her to stay with
them, Gina eagerly accepts. As Gina
begins her quest to raise the lens,
Clay finds himself drawn to her
struggle, and to Gina herself. But
the answers lie deep below the ocean.
And the lighthouse holds secrets that
neither Clay nor Gina can anticipate…
Originally published in 2003
The Midwife's Confession Diane
Chamberlain 2011-07-01 'I don't know
how to tell you what I did.'The
unfinished letter is the only clue
Tara and Emerson have to thereason
behind Noelle's suicide. Everything
they knew about Noelle–her calling as
a midwife, her passion for causes,
her love for her family–described a
woman who embraced life. But they
didn't know everything.The
unaddressed letter reveals a terrible
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secret... and a legacy of guilt
thatchanges everything they thought
they knew about the woman
whodelivered their children. A legacy
that will irrevocably change their
ownlives– and the life of a desperate
stranger– forever.
Private Relations Diane Chamberlain
2014-06-25 Welcome to the Chapel
House, the old oceanfront mansion
where a group of close friends share
their hopes and dreams . . . and
where love is sometimes an unexpected
guest. Heartfelt and deeply moving,
Private Relations won the 1989 RITA
award for Best Single Title
Contemporary Novel from the Romance
Writers of America.
We Must Be Brave Frances Liardet
2019-12-31 THE NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER "A powerful story that
proves how love itself requires
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

courage." --Delia Owens, author of
Where the Crawdads Sing Spanning
World War II and the sweep of the
twentieth century, We Must Be Brave
explores the fierce love that we feel
for our children and the power of
that love to endure. Beyond distance,
beyond time, beyond life itself. A
woman. A war. The child who changed
everything. December 1940. As German
bombs fall on Southampton, England
during World War II, the city's
residents flee to the surrounding
villages. In Upton village, amid the
chaos, newly married Ellen Parr finds
a girl asleep, unclaimed at the back
of an empty bus. Little Pamela, it
seems, is entirely alone. Ellen has
always believed she does not want
children, but when she takes Pamela
into her home, the child cracks open
the past Ellen thought she had
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escaped and the future she and her
husband Selwyn had dreamed for
themselves. As the war rages on, love
grows where it was least expected,
surprising them all. But with the end
of the fighting comes the realization
that Pamela was never theirs to keep.
Spanning the sweep of the twentieth
century, We Must Be Brave explores
the fierce love that we feel for our
children and the power of that love
to endure. Beyond distance, beyond
time, beyond life itself.
The Mistress's Revenge Tamar Cohen
2011-06-07 There’s a fine line
between love and hate. For five
years, Sally and Clive have been lost
in a passionate affair. Now he has
dumped her to devote himself to his
wife and family, and Sally is left in
freefall. It starts with a casual
stroll past his house, and popping
breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

into the brasserie where his son
works. Then Sally starts following
Clive’s wife and daughter on
Facebook. But that’s alright, isn’t
it? These are perfectly normal things
to do. Aren’t they? Not since Fatal
Attraction has the fallout from an
illicit affair been exposed in such a
sharp, darkly funny, and disturbing
way: The Mistress’s Revenge is a
truly exciting fiction debut. After
all, who doesn’t know an otherwise
sane woman who has gone a little
crazy when her heart was broken? “A
cracking debut. . . .very Fatal
Attraction with a clever twist at the
end. Addictive stuff.” —The
Bookseller
Necessary Lies Diane Chamberlain
2013-08-01 If you're a fan of Jodie
Picoult, you'll love Necessary Lies
by Diane Chamberlain, bestselling
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author of The Midwife's Confession .
. . North Carolina, 1960. Newlywed
Jane Forrester, fresh out of
university, is seeking what most
other women have shunned: a career.
But life as a social worker is far
from what she expected. Out amongst
the rural Tobacco fields of Grace
County, Jane encounters a world of
extreme poverty that is far removed
from the middle-class life she has
grown up with. But worse is still to
come. Working with the Hart family

breaking-the-silence-diane-chamberlain

and their fifteen-year-old daughter
Ivy, it's not long before Jane
uncovers a shocking secret, and is
thrust into a moral dilemma that puts
her career on the line, threatens to
dissolve her marriage, and
ultimately, determines the fate of
Ivy and her family forever. Soon Jane
is forced to take drastic action, and
before long, there is no turning
back. A companion short story, The
First Lie, is available in eBook.
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